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Information request  
 
“What the projected impact would be to the Jobs market of the arrival of 
Bulgarians and Romanians migrants on the release of EU restrictions?” 
 
DWP response 
 
It is not possible to accurately forecast the likely inflow from Romania and 
Bulgaria once restrictions are lifted. We do not explicitly forecast labour 
market Impact by migrants by country of origin. 
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